
 

 

March 23, 2020 

 

 

CME Wire and Cable Inc. would like to update you regarding the stricter guidance of 
“shelter in place” and “safer at home” requirements in response the COVID-19 pandemic 
issued by the Governments at Local, State and National levels. This guidance states that 
companies whose work falls within “critical infrastructure industries” that are deemed 
essential and may continue operations during this challenging time. 

Products and Services provided by CME Wire and Cable are critical in the fight against 
COVID-19. We are an important piece of the supply chain for many essential and critical 
businesses and services in utility, commercial, industrial and institutional markets that are 
making extraordinary efforts to fight this pandemic. Energy transmitted through our 
products is critical for the operation of many services engaged directly or indirectly to 
those that are in the front lines to fight against this deadly Coronavirus. 

For now, all our warehouses and manufacturing facilities are operating. The Canadian and 
Mexican borders have been closed to non-essential travel, however, cross border trade and 
commerce continues. We are closely following the COVID-19 situation and making 
decisions that reflect our commitment to safety of our employees, society and needs of our 
customers.  

 

Please feel free to reach out to us regarding any current and future orders. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 


